
A non-partisan O�ce of the Legislature

March 12, 2018

Honourable Darryl Plecas 
Speaker of the Legislative Assembly 
Province of British Columbia 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria, British Columbia 
V8V 1X4

Dear Mr. Speaker:

I have the pleasure to present the Report of the Chief Electoral Officer regarding the 41st Provincial 
General Election to the Legislative Assembly, in accordance with section 13(1)(b) of the Election Act.

This report includes the Statement of Votes for the 41st Provincial General Election, and a description of 
the voter registration activities undertaken by Elections BC during the pre-election enumeration.

Respectfully submitted,

Keith Archer, Ph.D. 
Chief Electoral Officer 
British Columbia

Mailing address: 
PO Box 9275 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9J6

Phone:  250-387-5305 
Toll-free:  1-800-661-8683 / TTY 1-888-456-5448 
Fax:  250-387-3578 
Toll-free fax:  1-866-466-0665

Email:  electionsbc@elections.bc.ca 
Website:  www.elections.bc.ca


